PRESENT:

Absent:

Treasurer:

Sunshine:

MGA Board Meetings
Minutes
10/6/2021

Jan Marsh, Gary Biermann, Roland Robichaud, Jim Golomb, Billy Wood,
Michael Tebbano

David Neely, Frank Large

Everything is balanced and the funds are healthy.
Joy Fund letter is drafted to go out November 1.
Employee dinner for distribution of funds 12/13.
All funds should be submitted to Jim Dec. 3.
Operating fund no activity,

Shootout Fund in excellent condition.

Finances in great shape.

Quiet month

Tournament Director:

Membership

Shootout concerns: Back 9 conducive to the crowds of the shootout.

Mike Van Norman, Bob Britton, Scott Ander,

89 members

Change in membership director for the club will need to develop matters of
communication with the league.

First Tee Discussion:

We need a few people to canvas businesses for tournament
sponsorships.

Mike Tebbano will be sending out info to the WGA and the MGA very
soon.



